ssREELZ

October 1, 2019

Christine Klumpp

Comcast Cable

One Comcast Center

1701 JFK Boulevard, 50 Floor
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Christine,

The purpose of this letter is to certify that REELZCHANNEL, LLC is in compliance with the Children’s
Television Act of 1990 and the FCC rules implementing the Act during the third calendar quarter,
ending September 30, 2019. In addition, REELZCHANNEL is in compliance with the obligations for
closed captioning as required by the FCC Rules and Regulation.

This is to further certify that as required by Section 76.607 of Title 47 of the Code of Federal
Regulations, all commercial advertisements embedded in programs carried on ReelzChannel
Network are in compliance with the loudness control practices contained in Advanced Television
Systems Committee (ATSC) A/85: Recommended Techniques for Establishing and Maintaining
Audio Loudness for Digital Television (“ATSC A/85 Recommended Practice”) at the point of
distribution by ReelzChannel Network to authorized reception equipment of downstream
multichannel video programming distributors.

Compliance with the ATSC A/85 Recommended Practice is determined by ReelzChannel Network
through the use of equipment and associated software that is installed, utilized, and maintained in a
commercially reasonable manner.

If you have any questions regarding these documents, please feel free to contact me at
651.659.7083.

Sincerely,
A~

John deGarmo
SVP Distribution

REELZ
3415 University Avenue West

St. Paul, MN 55114

reelz.com



